
  

 

Year 13 Leavers Day and A level exams  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
This year the exam boards have moved the A level exams to earlier with the first exam 
on Monday 20th May. With this in mind, we have decided to move Y13 leaver’s day 
and breakfast earlier to Friday 3rd May so that it does not clash with exams. Despite 
this students must continue to attend all lessons until the final exam in that subject is 
complete and will not be on study leave. 
 
Please see attached a copy of the provisional exam timetable for this summer.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

P Coates  
 
Miss P Coates  
Head of College  
 
 


